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As a resident of Sydney Wharf apartment and an executive member of strata Committee I
am 100% in support of the development as Sydney is a world class city and is falling
behind in world class development 
The vast majority of residents in Our Strata complex which is situated opposites the star
are in absolute support for this development to go ahead and many were shocked to hear it
was caned. We did attend meetings with the star previously regarding this development
and felt that we were all adequately consulted and briefed
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